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please contact the Greater Naples Fire Rescue District Headquarters. 
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PRESS RELEASE  

 
KINGMAN SCHULDT, FIRE CHIEF                                                 FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Contact: Nicole Chesser, Office of the Fire Chief             May 22, 2017 
Tel: (239) 348-7540                                                                                Email: nchesser@gnfire.org  
     

 

Boat 90 Dedication Ceremony 
 

Greater Naples Fire Rescue District welcomes the community to join us on May 26, 2017 at 11:00 

a.m. at Fire Station 90 located at 175 Capri Blvd. Naples, FL 34113 to formally dedicate Boat 90.   

This 38’ aluminum hull boat is equipped with state of the art firefighting and rescue equipment 

capable of safely transporting crew members and victims in a fully enclosed pilot house.  Boat 90 

is capable of providing advance life support medical care, flowing firefighting water at more than 

500 gallons per minute, providing firefighters with quick access to beaches via bow access and is 

capable of locating victims in the water from its forward looking infrared camera (FLIR).  Boat 90 

is a unique asset and will greatly enhance marine based fire rescue capabilities within the District’s 

waterways.  

The public is invited to join us for the ceremony and a tour of the boat.  Light refreshments will be 

served.   
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